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Upcoming Parish Events

Monday, November 20, 2017
	 5:30 p.m. 	 Emy Powell & Luigi Intieri (Family)

Tuesday, November 21, 2017
	 12:15 p.m.	 Elisa Marie DeSapri (Family)

Wednesday, November 22, 2017 
	 12:15 p.m.	  Calogera Mendolera (Son Jim)

Thursday, November 23, 2017 – Thanksgiving Day
		  No Mass at Holy Rosary today
		  Note: Holy Rosary parish is invited to celebrate 
		    Mass at Sacred Heart of Jesus Church in South 
		    Euclid at 9:00 am. 

Friday, November 24, 2017
	 12:15 p.m.	  Ersilla Justina Martinis (Tony Kellers)

Saturday, November 25, 2017
	 5:00 p.m.	 Ann & Pat DiNunzio (Family)

Sunday, November 26, 2017
	 8:30 a.m.	 In Honor of Saint Anthony 
		    (St. Anthony Women’s Society)
	 11:00 a.m.	 John Gruttadaurio (Family)
	 8:00 p.m.	 Living and Deceased of Holy Rosary

NOTE: If your family has requested a weekend Mass intention, 
we invite you to bring up the offertory gifts. Please inform an 
usher before Mass begins.
 

Daily Readings, Feast Days & Observances
Monday, November 20: 
1 Mc 1:10-15, 41-43, 54-57, 62-63; Ps 119:53, 61, 134, 150, 155, 
158; Lk 18:35-43
Tuesday, November 21: 
Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary
2 MC 6:18-31; Ps 3:2-3, 4-5, 6-7; Lk 19:1-10
Wednesday, November 22: Saint Cecilia
2 MC 7:1, 20-31; Ps 17:1bcd, 5-6, 8b, 15; Lk 19:11-28
Thursday, November 23: Thanksgiving Day
Sir 50:22-24; Ps 145:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9, 10-11; 1 Cor 1:3-9; 
Lk 17:11-19
Friday, November 24: St. Andrew Dung-Lac and Companions
1 Mc 4:36-37, 52-29; 1 Chr 29:10bcd, 11abc, 11d-12a, 12bcd; 
Lk 19:45-48
Saturday, November 25:
1 Mc 6:1-13; Ps 9:2-3, 4, 6, 16, 19; Lk 20:27-40
Sunday, November 26: 
Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe
Ez 34:11-12, 15-17; Ps 23:1-2, 2-3, 5-6; 1 Cor 15:20-26, 28; Mt 
25:31-46
 

With Gratitude & Appreciation
Offertory, November 11-12: $ 7,312.00

For information about electronic giving through Faith Direct, 
visit faithdirect.net. Holy Rosary’s Parish Code is OH473. 
Thank you for your generosity!

Sunday, November 19: • Coffee/Donuts in the church hall 
following the Sunday morning Masses. 
• PSR/Atrium, 9:30 a.m. (3rd floor, Parish Center)
• Confirmation Session, 11:00 a.m. (3rd Floor Parish Ctr) 
• Confirmation Prep, 11:00 a.m. (Third floor, Parish Center)
Tuesday, November 21: • RCIA, from 7:00-9:00 p.m.
Wednesday, November 22: Confession, 6:30-7:30 p.m.
Thursday, November 23: Thanksgiving Day – Mass at Sacred 
Heart of Jesus Parish at 9:00 a.m. No Mass at Holy Rosary. Parish 
Office is closed today. Happy Thanksgiving!
Friday, November 24: Parish Office is closed today.
Sunday, November 26: • Coffee/Donuts in the church hall 
following the Sunday morning Masses. 
• No Atrium and No Confirmation Prep today due to the 
Thanksgiving holiday. 
 

Annual Thanksgiving Day Mass
The annual Thanksgiving Day Mass, with our cluster parish, will 
be at 9:00 a.m. at Sacred Heart of Jesus, 1545 S. Green Road, 
South Euclid. Please note that there will not be a Mass at Holy 

Rosary. You are welcome to bring baked 
goods for the reception which follows 
Mass. Please join with our cluster parish 
to pray in thanksgiving for our many and 
continued blessings. 

 
Catholic Campaign for Human Development

The Catholic Campaign for Human Development is dedicated to 
breaking the cycle of poverty by funding community programs 
that encourage independence. You are essential to its success. 
Your generous donations will give those in poverty the support 
they need to make lasting changes. Please donate prayerfully and 
generously on November 19th. Thank you.
 

 Rest in Peace 
Edith Ferrone

Del A. Mastrangelo
 
LITURGICAL MINISTERS for November 25-26
Lectors:
	 5:00 p.m. 	 Rosetta Vercellino
	 8:30 a.m. 	 Bill Laufer
	 11:00 a.m. 	 Cara Milgram
	 8:00 p.m. 	 Edward Occhionero
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
	 5:00 p.m. 	 Frank DiFranco, Len & Lyn Okuly
	 8:30 a.m. 	 Fred Karboski, John D’Angelo
	 11:00 a.m. 	 Bonnie & Pete Kaczor
 	 8:00 p.m. 	 Rose Spena, Denise Feyes
Altar Servers:
	 5:00 p.m. 	 F. DiFranco, M. Trentanelli
	 8:30 a.m. 	 M. Karboski, L. Karboski, P. Karboski
	 11:00 a.m. 	 M. Milgram, N. Milgram
	 8:00 p.m. 	 R. Spena, D. Feyes



THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	 NOVEMBER 19, 2017

 
Dear Parish Family,

As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday this coming week, as a nation we pause in a spirit of gratitude for the many blessings we have 
received in our lives. And if we reflect on this properly, we quickly come to the realization that all is blessing, because in reality all comes 
from a loving, generous God who lavishes His gifts upon us. So let us be grateful to God all the time, for it is through Providence that 
we owe our very being. 
 
This weekend, our gospel reminds us of this fact in the parable of the Talents. These talents represent all those spiritual and temporal 
goods God has freely and generously given us. While they are given us without cost, we are nonetheless accountable to the Lord for how 
we use them. We are responsible for bearing fruit with them – fruit that builds the Kingdom of God in our midst. We hear how some 
servants use their talents to gain more while another, out of fear, buries the talent and does nothing with it. 
 
Each of us has been given both a vocation (a call) and talents to successfully fulfill that call. Are we using these to the best of our abilities? 
Are we afraid to use them? It is important to remember that God gives each of us specific talents meant only for us. We are part of a larger 
picture of God’s plan and are called to work cohesively as a people of faith to manifest the Kingdom here and now. This requires wisdom 
and discernment on our part, as well as patience and perseverance. Most of all it requires gratitude.
 
Wisdom helps us to know and choose the good at all times. It allows us to make the proper use of our talents so that they bear fruit. 
Discernment helps us to discover the talents we have. This requires prayerful reflection and attentive listening. We prayerfully reflect 
on the stirrings in the quiet of our hearts to how God calls us. We also listen to the voice of the Lord. Sometimes that comes in silence 
during our reflection but also comes through the voice of others whom God uses to help us see the talents we have been given. So when 
someone invites you outside of your comfort zone, it just might be the Lord speaking through them. That might be something to reflect 
upon in prayer.
 
Patience helps us to remain hopeful when we feel as though we can’t figure it out, when we don’t know where God is leading us or we 
feel we aren’t getting there fast enough. Keep in mind they are not our talents, they are gifts from God. Also, it’s not our timetable, it is 
all part of God’s plan and He sets the timetable for things to unfold. With this patience we can persevere and stay the course, not allowing 
discouragement to set in or cause us to give up. Above all, we require gratitude. It’s not about us, it’s all about the Lord. Our Blessed 
Mother understood this, and the other saints came to this understanding as well. The deeper we come to understand this, the more grateful 
and joyful we will be. Let’s keep this all in mind this Thanksgiving. 
 
In Christ,
Fr. Joe Previte
 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS
What is the RCIA Rite of Acceptance? What is the RCIA Rite of Welcoming?

 
This weekend, we celebrate the Rite of Acceptance into the Order of Catechumens for inquirers in the RCIA process 
who are preparing for their Baptism (and First Eucharist and Confirmation). They are now ready to publicly declare 
their intention to continue their journey towards becoming Catholics. At this Rite, they are asked to more fully 
embrace the Gospel message with the help of God, and are also signed with the Cross for the first time to show that 
they now belong to Christ, the Shepherd of souls. 
 
We also celebrate the Rite of Welcoming for inquirers who have been previously baptized and are ready to publicly 
declare their intention to continue their journey toward full communion with the Catholic Church. At this Rite, they 
are asked if they are ready to listen to the apostles’ instruction, gather with the worshipping community in prayer, and 
join that community in the love and service of others. They are signed with the Cross as a reminder that they belong 
to Christ. 
 
Parishioners of Holy Rosary Church, we ask for your support, affirmation and most importantly your prayers as 
our candidates continue to journey forward seeking to follow Jesus Christ. As a parish family, perhaps we can unite 
ourselves with them as we reflect on what faith is for us at this juncture of our lives; what does the Cross of Jesus 
mean to each of us, and how do we embrace it as a sign of our redemption. As you search your own hearts, please 
pray for those entering the Period of the Catechumenate.
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 In the Spirit of Thanksgiving 
You can participate in 
“Giving Tuesday” on 

November 28th
You have heard about Black Friday 
and Cyber Monday – now you can 
share your blessings on Tuesday, 28 
November – Giving Tuesday. All day 

around the globe people are asked to contribute to their favorite 
charities and nonprofits. The Diocese of Cleveland asks you 
to be part of Northeast Ohio’s Online Day of Catholic Giving: 
#weGiveCatholic, which allows you to contribute to over 160 
Catholic schools, parishes, Catholic Charities programs and 
sites, ministries and other Catholic nonprofits in Northeast 
Ohio. Simply use your computer or smartphone on Tuesday, 
28 November to access www.weGiveCatholic.org, search the 
list of participants and donate to your favorites. We invite you 
to consider supporting Holy Rosary Church In the spirit of the 
season, remember to Give Catholic on Giving Tuesday. 
 

2018 March for Life Bus Trip with Hotel Stay
Make this the year you commit two days to take the message to 
our nation’s capitol that we are a country that supports the life of 
even its most vulnerable citizens. Leave Sacred Heart of Jesus, 
1545 South Green Road, South Euclid, Ohio 44121 at 7:00 a.m., 
January 18, sight-see upon arrival, overnight stay in a hotel, ride 
the Metro to Mass the morning of January 19, Rally and March in 
the afternoon. Board the bus after the March for late night return 
to South Euclid. Bus fare is $65.00. The rate per room is $114.00. 
Rooms sleep up to 6 people. Reservations and information: 
heightsarea4life@gmail.com or call (216) 932-9515. Deadline 
December 15.
 

The Holy Rosary Capital Campaign
PARISH GOAL: 	 $	1,300,000.00 
Pledges Made to date: 	 $ 	1,381,734.23
Payments Made to date: 	 $ 	1,373,296.23
We are grateful for the sacrificial payments made by parish 
families and friends who believe in Continuing the Tradition that 
is Holy Rosary parish. If interested in making a contribution, 
please call the Office at 216-421-2995. 
Payments may also be made through 
Faith Direct at www.faithdirect.com. 

Thank you for your 
prayers & generosity!

 Women’s Ministry Meeting
Meetings are on the First Saturday of each month to pray the 
Rosary, attend Mass and group discussion. There will also be 
a second meeting each month! This year, we are reading the 
Letters of St. Paul using the Little Rock Scripture Study. If you 
are interested in meeting on Saturday, December 2nd, please call 
Tammy at 216-421-2995 to pick up a copy of the study materials 
($16.00).
 
The Cleveland Institute of Music and Holy Rosary 
Present CIM Youth String Camerata In Concert 

The Cleveland Institute of Music’s Youth String Camerata will 
perform a concert at our church on Sunday, December 10 at 5:30 
p.m. Conductor and violist Marcia Ferritto will lead a selection of 
young string players performing works by Bach, Corelli, Mozart 
and others. The concert will also feature our own Holy Rosary 
Choir! Free Admission. 
 

Angel Tree 2017
For the past few years it has been our Advent 
tradition to sponsor an “Angel Tree” for 
children who come from families that have 
been challenged by economic difficulties. 
Working through Catholic Charities, we will 
continue our custom of helping St. Philip 

Neri Family Center and their Community Christmas Shoppe. 

We are also collaborating with Catholic Charities’ Office of 
Migration and Refugee Services, to help those families and 
individuals who have resettled in the Cleveland area from 
troubled nations throughout the world. 

Next week, on the Feast of Christ the King, our Advent Angel 
will be placed in the sanctuary. Additional information about 
how we can best serve our brothers and sisters will be given 
at that time. “……Jesus said, “’For I was hungry and 
you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink, 
a stranger and you welcomed me….whatever you did for 
one of these least brothers of mine, you did it for me.’” (Mt. 
25:40) Please use the following few days to discern and pray 
about how you and your families can bring God’s love and joy 
to the stranger, a child, mother and father, and recognize them 
as your brothers and sisters in the name of Jesus Christ. Thank 
you.

Pray for All Those in the Military, Law Enforcement & Firefighters
• Third District Cleveland Police • Battalion I Cleveland Firefighters 

• Firefighter Nicholas Angie, Euclid • First Lieut. Timothy Berger, Marines • Sgt. Dan Clementi, Shaker Hts. Police Dept. • 
Basic Patrol Officer Danny Clementi, Cleveland Heights Police Dept. • First Lieut. Evan Campbell, Marines • David D’Eusanio, 
Parma & Willoughby Hills Police Depts. • Rct. Frank DiPenti, Marines • SFC Daniel Geraci Elliott • Patrol Officer Christopher Frato, Jr., 
Euclid • Firefighter Joseph Frato, Euclid • Ryan Gvora, Mayfield Hts. Firefighter • R.J. Harmon, Willoughby Hills Police Dept. • William 
Madan, Mayfield Hts Firefighter • Nicholas Mandato, Air Force • Sgt. Miles McGreehan, U.S. Army Reserves • Sgt. James Mixon • Sgt. 
Sean Moriarty, U.S. Army • Lt. Kevin Owens, Beachwood Police Dept. • SrA Stevan Previte, Air Force • Joseph Della Rosa, U.S. Coast 
Guard • Captain Jonathan Royer, Marines • Firefighter Michael Scabbo, Bedford • Matthew Scalisi, Cleveland Clinic Police Dept. • Deputy 
Rex Smith, Minnehaha County, SD • Mark Stack, Marine Reserves & Lorain Firefighter • Patrol Officer Matthew Sustarsic • Sgt. Ralph 
Valentino, Cleveland Police Dept. 
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PRAYER INTENTIONS:
Please keep the following individuals and their 

caregivers in your prayers. Names will remain on 
the list for one year. If you wish to add a name to the 
list, please call the Parish Office at (216) 421-2995.

Jim Anderson
Michael Antonacci, Jr.
Jim Bindas
Adrian Blondet 
Villacorta
Joy Buckholtz 
Michael K. Buckholtz
Joanne Burns
Stacey Burnette
Ebe Chamberlin
Patricia Cornacchione
Gabe Council
Keith Davis
Celeste DiCillo
Mary DiGeronimo
Victor DiGeronimo
Sadie Falorio
John Favorite
John Feighan
Marie Fiori
Mary Fiorilli
Venita Fratantonio
Anthony Gatto
Jackie Gallagher
Gino Gentile
Joe Giancola
Florencio Gomez
Nick Grasso
Chris Gruttadaria
Nate Hanna
Anton Hannaford
Terri Hannaford
Cathy Heimburger
Laurie Hemsoth
Michalina Hocevar
Bernadette Iacobucci
Albert Jann
Jaynanne Kapostasy

Rose LaMattina
Salvatore C. Lamont
Robert Lay
Antoinette Malatesta
James Malatesta
Morgan Maloney
Bobby Mandato
Ron Mandato
Denise Martinez
Harry McNally
Melinda & Steve
Patrick McKinney
George Mertel
Joseph Monaco
Gus Nahra
Anthony Nunziata
Nancy Olah
Mark Peck
Danielle Pelesec
Michael Peluso
Emily Pinzone
Shane Prichard
Patrick Pronio
Susan Restifo 
Gretchen Richmond
Susan Royer
John Sabetta
Antonino Scarpeti
Charles Skripko
Jim Slavsor
Viv Strong
Cheryl Sweitzer
Sendev Tamilselvan
Karyn Thomas
Margaret Trenkamp
Erin O’Brien Tuttle
Johnny Vorobel
Donald Worthington

East Cleveland Community Meals
Parish Help Needed!

On behalf of the Newman Campus Ministry, help is 
needed from parishioners and students in preparing 
and serving meals monthly for the East Cleveland 
Community Center. Please contact Anne DeMarco at 
the Parish Office at 216-421-2995 or email Julia
O’Brien at jao47@case.edu. Thank you.

Are You a Registered Parishioner?
If you have been attending Mass at Holy Rosary but 
haven’t yet registered, please call the Parish Office 
at (216) 421-2995. We look forward to officially 

welcoming you! 

This Week’s Schedule:
Monday, November 20 || Labre Project: This is a fantastic and 
transformative ministry to the homeless in which all Case, CIM, and CIA 
students are welcome to get involved. Spots have started to fill up, so don’t 
hesitate to sign up to volunteer if you’re interested!
If you want to get involved next week or another time further down the 
road, send an email to Sam Poplar (slp84@case.edu) and she’ll get you the 
information you need!
 
Tuesday, November 21, 6:15 p.m. at the IFC || Lectio Divina Prayer 
Group: A group of young professionals, graduate, and undergraduate 
students who gather to pray with the Scriptures at this time every week.
Feel free to drop in whenever you’re free. Contact Peter Liao (pll21@case.
edu) if you have any questions!
 
Thursday, November 23 || Thanksgiving Day: Happy Thanksgiving from 
all of us at Newman!

 Newman Catholic Campus Ministry
Steve Perry, Campus Minister

	 Email: 	 steve.perry@case.edu
	 Phone: 	 (216) 421-9614 x302
	 Office:	 Inter Faith Center, 11205 Euclid Avenue,
		  Cleveland, OH 44106
	 Website: 	 www.cwrunewman.org

Check out our Podcast! New Episodes Every Week
Find us free on iTunes and Google Play Music

 
@cwru.newman@cwrunewman

2018 Mass Intentions
We invite parishioners to request Mass intentions for 2018. Each family may 
initially request three Mass intentions: one Sunday and two weekday Masses. 
The suggested donation is $10.00 per Mass. Please call or stop in the office 
at any time during business hours: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, from 9:00 
a.m. to 7:00 p.m., or Thursday, Friday, Saturday, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
(Please note that on weekdays, the office is closed for lunch from 12:15 to 
1:15 p.m.) Questions? Please call (216) 421-2995. 


